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Walters Statement Regarding Oklahoma Supreme Court  
Case on Religious Liberty 

 
 

Oklahoma City, Okla – State Superintendent Ryan Walters has issued the following statement 

regarding today’s action by the Oklahoma Supreme Court denying OSDE’s intervention in a case 

involving the approval of St. Isidore of Seville Catholic Virtual School:   

 

“This decision by the Oklahoma Supreme Court is out of step with Oklahomans and our 

classrooms.  I’m extremely disappointed in their inability to do the right thing for families and 

kids.  This is only one skirmish and I will not stop fighting for religious liberty.” 
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